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Thank you for adopting a bench on an Executive Golf Course!  While the District 
encourages a personal experience for each individual when adopting a bench, 
these guidelines have been established to maintain the aesthetic quality of our 
beautiful community. 
 

• Decorations are not to be displayed on the bench or concrete slab at any 
time.  This includes but is not limited to:  

o Flower pots 
o Ribbons 
o Bows 
o Flags 

 
Following the installation of your bench, we will notify you that your bench has 
been installed.  At this time, you have the opportunity to schedule a time to visit 
your bench.  To schedule this visit, please contact the Facility Manger at the 
following course:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After this initial visit, subsequent visits are limited to those times in which you are 
playing that Executive course.  This ensures safety and an enjoyable play 
experience for everyone. 
 
Due to the volume of play and safety concerns on the Executive Golf Courses, 
please be aware that if you violate the above guidelines, the District reserves the 
right to remove your Adopt-A-Bench.  If removed, your bench and plaque would 
be returned to you and the location would become available for others to 
purchase a bench.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns relating to the Adopt-A-Bench program, 
please call the Customer Service Center at (352) 753-4508. 
 
 
 
 


